
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

ENERGY FACILITY SITE EVALUATION COUNCIL 
 

PO Box 47250    Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
 
February 28, 2018 
 
TO: Interested Persons 
FROM: Stephen Posner, EFSEC Manager 
SUBJECT: Replacement Document Mitigated Determination of Nonsignificance 

Notice – TUUSSO Energy Columbia Solar Projects 
 
On February 27, 2018 EFSEC issued the Mitigated Determination of Nonsignificance 
(MDNS), MDNS Notice and the SEPA memo. This issuance included 2 copies of the 
MDNS, one of which was identified as the MDNS Notice. That Notice is now being 
provided in the following page. 
 
  



 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

ENERGY FACILITY SITE EVALUATION COUNCIL 
 

PO Box 47250    Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
February 27, 2018 
 
TO: Interested Persons 
FROM: Stephen Posner, EFSEC Manager 
SUBJECT: Mitigated Determination of Nonsignificance – TUUSSO Energy 

Columbia Solar Projects  
 
Under the State Environmental Policy Act, or SEPA, the Energy Facility Site Evaluation 
Council (EFSEC) is required to ensure that environmental values are considered for 
projects under its jurisdiction.  As the EFSEC SEPA Responsible Official, I have 
reviewed environmental information submitted by the proponents and others regarding 
the proposed TUUSSO Energy, Columbia Solar Project proposal. 
 
Enclosed you will find a Mitigated Determination of Nonsignificance that includes 
mitigation so that the proposal would not have an adverse impact on the environment. 
 
The public and agencies are invited to comment on this Mitigated Determination of 
Nonsignificance by submitting written comments no later than March 13, 2018. 
 
Comments can be submitted electronically online by visiting the EFSEC website: 
http://www.efsec.wa.gov/Tuusso_Solar.html  Once on EFSEC’s website go to the 
Columbia Solar MDNS page. 
 
Written comments can be submitted by mail to: 
The Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
For more information please contact Sonia E. Bumpus, EFSEC Siting Manager (360) 
664-1363 or by email at sonia.bumpus@utc.wa.gov. 
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